
 
 

Bentley Scrabble Club – 2021 report 
 
 
The Scrabble Club normally meets on the second and fourth Thursday of the month 
at 2.30pm in the Village Hall committee room throughout the year, except for the 
fourth Thursday in December.  
 
No meetings have been held since March 2020 but it is hoped that we will be able to 
start up again later this year. If so an announcement will be published in Bentley 
Bugle. 
Anyone interested in passing an afternoon with a few games of scrabble, a chat and 
a cup of tea is welcome. 
Contributions are taken at each meeting to cover the cost of room hire. 
 
Thank You 
 
Robin Owen (secretary) 
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